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December 6, 2018 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

EMS Zoning Plan Recommendation from the 
Northeast Georgia Region 10 Emergency Medical Services Council 

Please take note that a public hearing will be held regarding the recommendation by the Northeast 
Georgia Region 10 EMS Council to deny the City of Winder's request to open the Barrow 
County EMS Zone. The Council's recommendation was submitted to the Department of Public 
Health, Office of EMS and Trauma, on November 14, 2018. On November 16, 2018, the City of 
Winder filed a written request for a hearing. This action is being taken pursuant to O. C. G.A. § 
31-11-3. 

Interested persons may present comments in person at the public hearing, which will take place as 
follows: 

Date: December 20, 2018 

Time: 10:00 a.m. 

Location: EOC Briefing Room 

3rd Floor 

2 Peachtree St., NW 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Comments on the Council's recommendation may also be submitted in writing addressed to: 
Kristin L. Miller, General Counsel, Georgia Department of Public Health, 2 Peachtree Street NW, 
15th Floor, Atlanta, GA 30303. 
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